
  

 

 
 

    

 

  

6th October 2025 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students  

 

Careers Convention 

Wednesday 22nd October 2025, 6.15-8pm 

All Year Groups Welcome 

 

We warmly invite you to our Careers Convention, offering numerous exhibitors from a wide range of companies 

(both national and local), higher education organisations, universities, apprenticeship providers and Chew Valley 

School alumni and parents/carers. The Careers Convention gives information about Post-16 pathways from a variety 

of representatives tailored to suit students across all our year groups. 

 

The Convention takes place from 6.15-8pm or 5.45-6.15 for those students who would benefit from a quieter 

session. Parents, carers and students who would like to attend, please complete the following Careers Convention 

Booking Form.  

 

Students, parents and carers will be given a programme when they arrive showing the exhibitors that are attending 

the event and where to find them. There will also be a number of presentations happening on the evening starting at 

6.30pm, further information and booking link to follow shortly.  

 

If you or your organisation would be interested in having a stand or hosting a 15 minutes talk at the Careers 

Convention we have a few spaces remaining please email Katie Fenlon kfenlon@chewvalleyschool.co.uk to find out 

more information.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 22nd October.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

    K Fenlon 
 

Mrs K Rowlands   Mrs K Fenlon   

Deputy Headteacher  6th Form & Careers Administrator 
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